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Dr., Forrest C, Allen,

Department of Physical Education
Kansas Universlty,

L.awrence, Kansas,

Dear "Phog":

I have just been checking over with the Camp Wood Committee regarding theilr
Phy sical equipment for camp this season., We were going through the Lowe and
Campbell catalog with a view of ordering such suprlies as they would need for
the camping season and came across the illustration of your GOAL-HI STAWDARD.
I have been very much impressed with this equipment as it might be used for
both formal and informal activities at a camp,

If the comp were in position to purchase such equipment, they would of course
order directly from the catalog, however it is necessary for the committee to
exercise considerable care in expenditures for camp equipment. You have been
at Camp Wood and know something of the number and type of boys who attend,
They of course are representative of high schools thoughout the state and
naturally a large percentage of these boys go on to college. I would like to
see these boys become acquainted with such equipment as GOAL-HI,

I wanted to present to you the question of whether you would like to give éen
OUTDOOR GOAL-HI STANDARD to Camp Wood as your contribution to Kansas Hi-Y
boys. Most of the Camp equipment including cabins has come in the form of
contributions from the many friends thoughout the state, If you would feel
so inelined, it would be greatly appreciated. Camp opens May24 and contlnues
throughout the summer,

With best wishes for your continued success, I am
Sincerely yours,

Phurne b 050

H, W, Boltz



